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3rd September 2015
Dear Parents,

As we are beginning a new school year we would like to draw your attention to our new ‘Reading Championship’ that all classes will be taking part in.  

We are aiming to encourage all pupils to read more. As parents, we would like you to become involved by ensuring that you are listening to your child read at home and signing the reading record book on a regular basis to show school staff that your child is reading.

When reading records are returned home from school at the end of the day they will have any new books written in and will also sometimes have comments from adults.  Pink pen comments tell the children how well they have done, green pen comments provide areas for improvements. 
The reading championship has bronze, silver, gold and reading champion levels for the children to achieve and rewards are available for the different levels:
Bronze – sticker/certificate

Silver – bookmark

Gold – pencil

Reading champion – special treat/privileges 

Throughout the year you can see your child’s progress through the comments in their reading records and levels that they achieve on the reading championship.
We look forward to an exciting year of reading ahead and thank you for helping your children to achieve success.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs G. Cropper

Deputy Head Teacher
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